
PEABODY ALUMNI ENDOWMENT FOUNDATION 

 

Alexandria, La. May 30, 2024. – Earlier this month, the Peabody Alumni Endowment 
Foundation (PAEF) honored five 2024 graduate students from Peabody Magnet High School 
with scholarships.  The scholarship awards were based on the students outstanding 
academic achievements, extracurricular involvement, and dedication to their education 
while attending Peabody Magnet High School. 

This was the first of many supportive efforts to be made by the Peabody Alumni 
Endowment Foundation, formed  in 2023.  

On behalf of the PAEF Board of Directors, Sheila Mc Daniel presented the scholarships to 
five graduating seniors.  They are Arianna Johnson, A’Myree Norman, Christian Beraud, 
Malay Philson and Michaela Harris.  Each of these students,  were awarded a two thousand 
dollars ($2000.00) scholarship by the PAEF, during the Peabody Magnet High School Senior 
Awards Program.  The following Board of Directors were in attendance: Roxanne Barnes – 
Vice President, Cathy Brown – Director of Community Outreach/Events, Deborah Dumars – 
Treasurer, Sheila McDaniel – Financial Secretary and Debra Smith – Director-at-Large.  The 
board was honored to award these scholarships, in recognition of the student’s exceptional 
abilities and potential for future success. 

The PAEF Board of Directors will continue to support students’ exceptional achievements.   

 

Karl Francis 

Director of Communications 

 

 


